
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Samantha Malusky requested the following records:  

“documentation, communication, emails, etc relating to the proposed Campana Redevelopment 

project in Batavia since January 1, 2017. I am looking for internal communication within District 

304 regarding the students from the proposed development and communication between D 304 

and the developer Evergreen, the City of Batavia, the City of Geneva, IHDA etc.”  

 

This FOIA request was received June 2, 2017 and responded to on June 7, 2017. It took two 

District employees a total of 1 hour 15 minutes ($41.16) to respond to this FOIA request. The 

cost of records compilation is factored into the Erickson FOIA request of July 18, 2017 as the 

requested information is similar. Total attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


